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LANDFILL SITE POSSIBILITY

The Nagambie Mining board has decided to apply for a landfill
licence for a specific, above-ground site identified at the 100%-
owned Nagambie Mine.

The site is on Nagambie Mining’s freehold land and is surplus
to requirements in that the site is not prospective for gold
mineralisation.

A special-purpose subsidiary company will apply for the landfill
licence.

The application will be for dry waste only — both commercial
industrial waste and construction and demolition waste.
Nagambie Mining expects that Melbourne-based companies,
as well as central Victorian-based companies, would be
interested in the proposed site.

Nagambie Mining is uncertain if the landfill licence application
will be successful and, if it is successful, how long it will take to
get all the necessary regulatory approvals.

-

Alfonso Grillo
Company Secretary




